
 

January 24,2012 

Company:  Cross Medical Service Co.,Ltd. 
Representative: President Fumio Kuronuma 
Inquiries: Executive Chairman Kaoru Yamaguchi 
Tel: 03-3633-6333 

 

Notice regarding manufacturing and sales business 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have decided to start a new manufacturing 

and sales business as follows. 

1. Purpose of starting business 
In January 2011, we accepted the general bid proposal from the bankruptcy trustee  
of the bankruptcy company Kimura Medical Instruments Co., Ltd.  
for the succession of medical device manufacturing and sales approval,  
and we made a successful bid for a considerable amount, leading to the final settlement. , 
received a permit decision from the Tokyo District Court as an authorized owner. 
Here, regarding the manufacturing and sales business that we have been preparing for a long 
time, we are pleased to inform you that we are ready to start the business. 
2. Overview of newly manufactured and sold products 
Kimura Medical Instruments Co., Ltd. We have received enthusiastic requests from users and 
dealers for the animal-only ventilator "Minivent-3a (Pebreath)", which has been out of supply 
since the suspension of operations. In response to the above request, we would like to inform 
you that we will start manufacturing and selling the ventilator Minivent-3a (Pebreath) as a 
new product of Cross Medical Service Co., Ltd. as the first step. 
Overview of Mini Vent-3a (Pebreath) 
Brand name: Mini Vent-3a 
Veterinary medical device manufacturing  
and marketing approval number: 18 No. 6130 
Fixed price setting: We have reduced the price by 10% or more compared to the conventional 
fixed price. 
Please refer to the catalog, package insert, sales information leaflet, etc.  
for details such as specifications, performance, and features. 
3. Future outlook 
We are currently manufacturing and selling the Animal Anesthesia Machine Compact-15, 
 and preparing to import and sell disposable breathing circuits (for anesthesia and breathing), 



 and we plan to announce the start of sales soon.  
We will also start selling the latest Penlon anesthesia system and developing our own new 
anesthesia machine and respirator. 
We will make further efforts to provide higher quality products,  
and we ask for your continued guidance and encouragement from Shinsei Cross Medical 
Service Co., Ltd. 


